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Greetings.  I want to communicate on behalf of HH in SC opposition to the proposed SHCC petition
by CCRC’s Leading Age of NC to be exempt from the HH CON requirement.  This is not conducive to a
healthy post-acute market and will most certainly have a negative impact on the quality of service
expected by the South Carolina population.  This approach has been problematic in other states and
will not serve our citizens well.  Thank you.
 
________________ ________________________________________________________

Brian Hill
Regional President
m 352.474.1912
1705 Enterprise Way, Suite 102

Marietta, GA 30067

Encompass Health
Home Health & Hospice

E Brian.Hill@encompasshealth.com | W www.encompasshealth.com 

 

 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain
confidential and privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this
communication in error and that any review, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying
of it or its contents is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify me immediately by replying to this message and deleting it from your computer. Thank
you.

mailto:Brian.Hill@encompasshealth.com
mailto:DHSR.SMFP.Petitions-Comments@dhhs.nc.gov
mailto:report.spam@nc.gov
file:////c/Brian.Hill@encompasshealth.com??
file:////c/www.encompasshealth.com??

